Public Notice

Fiji Social Protection COVID-19 Response and
System Development Project

Jobs for Nature Round 4 Closure
Announcement

The Ministry of Finance, Strategic Planning, National Development and Statistics wish
to inform all stakeholders that Round 4 of the Jobs for Nature 2.0 Program is being
closed with immediate effect.

The Ministry has successfully concluded 3 rounds of the Jobs for Nature 2.0 Program,
an initiative launched in the aftermath of the COVID-19 Pandemic to support income
generation for communities and assist with tree planting and nature rehabilitation. We
would like to express our gratitude to everyone who has supported and contributed to
this program throughout its duration.

For any inquiries or further information regarding the closure of JFN 2.0 Program
Round 4, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Ifereimi Waqasese on email address
ifereimi.wagasese@finance.gov.fi and 9998946 or Enoch Tamani on
enoch.tamani01@finance.gov.fi and 9980967 or laisa.matagi@finance.gov.fi and
9908115.
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